6.0RPHANAGE VISIT - 01/01/2022

On this New Years’ eve, we had the opportunity to begin the year with
reminding ourselves that happiness lies in serving humanity. We spent the
day with the children of IGM home, Guduvancheri and provided them food.
We also shared food, books, and stationery collected as a part of the
donation drive held during December to the orphanages — Kamaraj lllam,
Bavishya Deepam and IGM.

As we entered, the children happily greeted us with New year wishes. We
spent our time playing and talking with the children. We provided
refreshments also served them lunch. The time spent with the children was
precious. We bid goodbyes to them with the satisfaction of spreading
happiness.

Donating things to Bavishya Deepam orphanage
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